F.No.A-33-1/2019-TS-I (August)
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education
Technical Education Bureau

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi,
Dated the 13t August, 2019
To,

Shri Lakshay Kapoor,
40/8, East Patel Nagar,
New Delhi-110008,
Mobile No. 8527070596

Subject: Application under Right to Information Act, 2005-reg.
Sir,

I refer to your RTI application Registration No. DOHED /R/2019/51551/5 dated
29 .06.2019 received in this Division on 01.08.2019.

2. I am the CPIO in respect of 23 1ITs dealt with in Technical Section-1. All the lITs
except six new at Jammu, Bhilai, Dharwad, Goa, Tirupati & Palakkad are operating
from their permanent campuses, whereas the six new [ITs are operating from -
temporary campuses with necessary infrastructure  in place. The process for
construction of permanent campuses of these 1ITs has already started.

3. Appeal if, any may be preferred within 30 days of receipt of this reply to Shri
Prashant Agarwal, Director (IITs), Department of Higher Education, Shastri Bhawan,

New Delhi-110001, who is the First Appellate Authority.
Your@hfuﬂy,
1\ .

(Kundan Nath)
Under Secretary & CPIO



